Proposal to Budget Group for the Black Harry Site

The budget group is asked to consider reserving 1822 per year for
three years, for the maintenance of the Black Harry site.

This will purchase 15 grass cuts per year.

Parkesfield Residents Association working with the Valley residents
Association are applying to Living Spaces for 10,000 to clear the
land.However Living Spaces will not fund ongoing maintenance
costs.

The application form has to show how these will be met.
Discussions are ongoing as to how these costs can be funded or
reduced.

If the Community Committee could underwrite these costs the
application can be submitted.

Thank you

Julie McKinnon

Neighbourhood Co-ordinator.



